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Welcome to the  
January 2014 Edition of  

“On the Move” 

 
Thank You K&K for Making a 

Difference in December  
 
This year many of you participated in K&K’s 
Christmas Share.  Below is a letter from Lorraina 
Meredith with an update on the Christmas Share 
family: 
 
December 31, 2013 
 
Dear K & K Family, 
 
Hello everyone!  I hope you all enjoyed Christmas 
and will have a very Happy New Year.  I want to 
take this opportunity to express my sincere 
appreciation for the caring you showed to our 
Christmas family and provide you with a short 
update. 
 
As a group we managed to accumulate a 
wonderful array of clothing, toys, bedding items, 
cleaning products, gift cards and many other 
needed items.   Our family was overwhelmed with 
the generosity shown to them by the K & K Share 
Project.  Because so many of you cared enough 
to share with this family there are now four 
children who have adequate clothing for the 
winter, clean and warm pj’s to sleep in, toys to 
play with and enough diapers to carry them 
through at least 1 month. I have to say I am so 
proud of all of you.  They were also very thankful 
for the Walmart gift certificates that they have 
been using throughout the month of December 
and will have some left to go into January with.   
 
Again, thank you all so very much for making this 
endeavor so successful.  You are a great bunch 
of people! 
 
Lorraina Meredith 
 
We would like to thank all of you who participated 
in this year’s efforts.   You have truly made a 
difference in the lives of a family and we are 
grateful for you. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2014 Emergency Ride Home 

Application and Waiver  
 

It’s that time of the year again where you need to 
register for the Emergency Ride Home Program 
(ERH). This program provides eligible, enrolled 
commuters who carpool, vanpool, bike, or ride 
the bus to work at least three days a week with a 
ride home or to your vehicle if an emergency 
occurs while at work. There is no cost to register 
for the program. RideFinders offers four (4) free 
ERH rides per year per program restrictions.  
 

 
 
Even if you have registered in the past you will 
need to register each year. Registration is valid 
for one year only. You must renew your ERH 
registration by: 
 

• Calling RideFinders at (804) 643-7433  

• Faxing a completed form to (804) 649-
2513 Renewing online at 
www.ridefinders.com 

• Mailing it to: RideFinders, Attn: Client 
Services Coordinator, 1013 East Main 
Street, Richmond, Virginia 23219. 

 
The Emergency Ride Home Program will be 
effective each year beginning January 1 and 
ending on December 31. Please note: ERH 
registration is separate from registering for 
RideFinders ridematching service. 
 

________________________________ 

 
Visit us at:  www.ridek2k.com 
Or Contact Us At: info@ridek2k.com 
PO Box 2010, Chester, VA 23831 
Local: (804) 275-3872 Fax: (804) 275-3873 
 
 



"A Custom
Novembe

"A Customer First Company" 
January 2014 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Openings on Van #25 and Van #33 
 

Van #25 and Van #33 have openings for riders.  
Below are their schedules.  If you or someone 
you know is interested please see the van 
coordinator’s listed below. 
 

Van #33 Information –  
Contact: Cindy Norris, 804-501-6652 
 

 
 

Van #25 Information: 
Contact: Alejandro Guzman, 804-721-2428  
 
Morning Schedule 
Departs Chester: 3:50 a.m. 
Stops at the HD in Elmont: 4:25 a.m. 
Arrives at Ft. Belvoir: 5:40 a.m. 
 
Return Schedule 
Departs Ft. Belvoir: 3:30 p.m. 
Stops at Elmont: 5:20 p.m. 
Arrives in Chester: 5:50 p.m. 
 

 
DC Traffic Cameras Going Live on 

February 1st 
 

DC is slated to begin using their new traffic 
cameras on February 1st.  The new cameras will 
target five strategic traffic enforcement areas 
including: 
• Drivers who fail to stop for pedestrians when 
they have the right of way. 
• Vehicles that fail to clear crosswalks or 
intersections before a traffic signal changes and 
block the box. 
• Drivers who do not come to a complete stop at 
stop signs. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
• Large commercial trucks prohibited from using 
small neighborhood streets. 
 
Initially cameras were slated to start issuing 
tickets at the start of the New Year.  In a 
statement issued, officials said that because the 
cameras are “a new enforcement effort, we made 
a decision to extend the warning period by 30 
days to ensure the community is aware of the 
program.”  This warning period is expiring this 
February. 
 
Information taken from: 
http://www.washingtontimes.com/news/2014/jan/1/new-dc-
traffic-cameras-to-go-live-feb-1/?page=1#ixzz2rhAjWfZn  

 
 
 

Happy New Year from K&K 

 
 

K&K’s January Birthdays 
We would like to wish everyone born in January a 

special HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Jessica Carter (December) 

 
 
 
 
 
If we missed your birthday please let us know by 
emailing owilliams@ridek2k.com.  Thank you! 

 
 

Welcome to K&K Connections 
We would like to say a BIG welcome to all of our 
new riders for the month of January.  We are so 
very happy you have decided to join us! 


